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LYNDHURST, NJ (OCTOBER 2, 2024) – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
"USMX’s goal continues to be focused on ratifying a new Master Contract that addresses all 
the critical issues the parties need to bargain. Reaching an agreement will require negotiating 
– and our full focus is on how to return to the table to further discuss these vital components, 
many of which are intertwined. We cannot agree to preconditions to return to bargaining – 
but we remain committed to bargaining in good faith to address the ILA’s demands and 
USMX’s concerns.” 
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